
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist 
Date: October 4, 2023 
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for 2023OPA-0225 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 2023OPA-0225, including the additional expedited 
investigation request for Use of Force allegations. The investigation is certified as thorough, timely, and 
objective. OIG appreciates OPA’s additional effort to address additional issues discovered during the FIT 
investigation.  

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist  

                           


